
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING/WHAT’S ON 

EVERY DAY Water bottle.  Please ensure all items of school uniform, outdoor wear and belongings are 

labelled with your child’s name 

MONDAY 

 

Homework issued    PE in Hall  

TUESDAY 

 

PE on Muga                    

WEDNESDAY Maths (Shape Symmetry) and Spanish in am with Mrs Chacmana          Assembly 

THURSDAY Loose Parts   

FRIDAY  Homework to be handed in.          T-TRAIN activities 

Homework 

Spelling homework will be issued on a 

Monday and should be handed in on 

Friday. It will consist of a weekly 

spelling list, which can be written out, 

and an activity from the grid of 

spelling activities.  Homework will 

also include reading books and termly 

Maths games/activities on Education 

City. 

Primary 3B Term 2 2023/2024

Welcome back! We hope you had a relaxing 

October holiday. This term, we will continue to 

focus on Health and Wellbeing, Literacy and 

Numeracy.  This is an exciting term with the 

Nativity performance taking place as well as 

the annual Panto trip.  We will also be thinking 

of some Enterprise ideas for the Christmas 

Fayre this year.  Please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch if you have any questions.  

Regards, Mrs Bremner 

 

Curricular Areas 

Numeracy: 
This term we will be continuing with addition and 

subtraction using multiples of 10/100. We will be 

exploring different coins and their value and how 

to use these to pay for different amounts as part 

of our Enterprise work. We will also continue to 

explore 2D and 3D shapes, focusing on shape 

symmetry. 

 

 

Literacy: 
The children will continue to take part in  

phonics/spelling, listening, talking, reading, 

handwriting and writing lessons. We will focus on  

introducing and including speech, exclamation and  

question marks as well as continuing to enhance  

our writing with different sentence openers and  

connectives. 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing: 
During PE lessons we will be continuing to take  

part in co-operative games and activities to  

enhance our fitness. We will also be taking part  

in the Daily Mile and Loose Parts. We will be  

developing our awareness of hygiene when  

making food products for the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning: 

This term we will be taking a lead role in the 

school’s Nativity, Born in a Barn! We will also be 

creating and selling products for the school’s 

Christmas Fayre. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events/Relevant Information 

9.11 & 14.11 – Parents’ Evenings 

5.12.23 – Xmas Fayre 

6.12 – HMT Panto Visit 

14.12 – Xmas jumper and lunch  

18.12 & 19.12 Nativity Performances 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


